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Humanities 

Congratulations to everyone for their 

efforts with their History project at the end 

of last term!! 

Our focus for Humanities at the start of 

Term 3 is Geography. We will look at the 

characteristics of Coasts and Rivers and the 

conservation of these natural resources. 

 

Maths 

 Four and five digit numbers 

 Negative numbers 

 Decimals and Rounding 

 11 and 12 times table 

 Mental multiplication 

 

English 

We will start Term 3 will work from our 

Fiction book. The unit, Step inside a story, 

will allow us to talk about all the features of 

a play and participate in a dramatic reading 

of a play. We will focus on all the characters 

in the play independently and describe each 

character in detail. Doing role play activities, 

we will learn to ask and answer questions as a 

character from the play. 

Finally, we will put on our hats as play 

directors and write stage directions for the 

play. 

 

 

The Year 4 Class Dojo Hall of fame 

Mariam Mohamed Sheiky(3), Lina Mostafa 

Greidbo(2), Roubeen Ahmed Jarbouh(2), 

Albara Wannes Abdelgadir(2), Kanzie 

Imhamed Nagem, Abdulsalam Ali Almagrous, 

Muftah Islam Lataiwish(2), Rose Mohamed 

Gargoum, Farag Rami Alarfi, Rana Mohamed 

Gargoum, Wud Abdulhakim Aldirsi 

 

Science 

 

Our first unit of the term is about Sound. We will learn 

that sound comes from a source and that it can travel 

through different states of matter as vibrations. We 

will conduct a number of investigations to prove that 

sound travels and the volume can be changed. We will 

look at noise pollution and how we can sound proof our 

environment. We will learn how to use a sound level 

meter to measure the sound level of different places 

around the school and record our findings. 

 

News from Mr. S 

It was lovely to see everyone back at school after the April holidays. Everyone looked well 

rested and ready to tackle all the challenges of the final term of the year. I am certain that 

everyone will continue to give their best and will achieve all their goals for the term. Term 3 is 

the shortest term of the year and I would like to remind everyone to give their best right from 

the start. As always, our Dojo platform will be filled with regular updates of events and photos 

of our very busy class. 

  

As always, my heartfelt thanks go to our wonderful parents for their continued support! 
 


